
    
     

   
 

 
 
 
 

   
 

 
    

  
 

   
 
  

 
  

   
  

 

   
     

  
   

  
    

    
     

 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

WASHINGTON,  D .C .  20503  

June 27, 2022 
Statement from OMB Director Shalanda Young 

Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled “Advancing Equality for 
Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender, Queer, and Intersex Individuals” 

This executive order directs Federal agencies to strengthen protections for LGBTQI+ 
individuals, children, families, and seniors. It directs agencies to prevent exposure to so-
called “conversion therapy”; strengthen services for LGBTQI+ children and families in 
the child welfare system; improve the Federal collection of sexual orientation and gender 
data; address LGBTQI+ homelessness and housing insecurity; improve supportive 
services at schools to support LGBTQI+ students; establish a new clearinghouse to share 
resources on improving equity for LGBTQI+ youth in the juvenile justice system; 
conduct a review of how eligibility standards for Federal family assistance programs 
impact LGBTQI+ households; and expand access to counseling and other supportive 
services for families with LGBTQI+ children. Implementing this executive order would 
have no impact on costs and revenues to the Federal Government. The benefits of this 
executive order include improving the health, mental wellbeing, safety, academic 
attainment, and financial security of LGBTQI+ children and households. Implementing 
this executive order would have no impact on mandatory and discretionary obligations 
and outlays, as well as on revenues to the Federal Government, in the 5-year fiscal period 
beginning in fiscal year 2022. The agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive 
order include the Departments of Housing and Urban Development, Health and Human 
Services, Education, Justice, the Treasury, and State, and the U.S. Agency for 
International Development. 
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